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Scenes from the Willows



Thanks to City Council
President Patti Morsillo, 
and Barbara Warren, 
Exec. Dir. of Salem Sound
Coastwatch with hubbie –
for attending!



SERC members
Chris Cantone
(Vice Chair),
Erin Casey, and
Stacy Atchison-
Kilb (SERC
Sustainability 
Staff liaison)



SERC member Rick Nye
and Sustainability staff, 
Vanessa Pineda



Thanks to co-Founder and
co-Director of SAFE, Pat

Gozemba, and City 
Councilor Megan Riccardi
for attending!  And thanks
to our guest from the 
public!









Many thanks to 
Jason Bobowski,
[Senior Project
Manager, 
Hatch.com,
Principal Consultant] 
for leading us on 
a tour of this 
important park 
improvement 
project!















John Hayes took advantage of a 
long-awaited opportunity which 
arose at this social gathering of 
SERC - to present a long-overdue 
“Friend of the Earth” Award from 
Salem State University’s Earth Day 
Planning Committee to
co-founder of SAFE and offshore 
wind advocate, Pat Gozemba!!
The original Awards ceremony had
to go virtual during the pandemic.



Pat Gozemba
Environmental Leader, Educator, 

and Advocate

Remarks by Dr. John Hayes, Geography and Sustainability Dept.

Earth Days Week, April 2021

Friend of the Earth Awards Ceremony-virtual

Salem State University

April 20, 2021





Therefore—
For your inspired and never-ending commitment to protect the 
environments, both natural and human-built, of the city of Salem and its 
residents, of the North Shore, our Commonwealth, and our planet;

And for your commitment to confronting the climate crisis – the climate 
emergency facing our cities and towns, and to do so in an equitable and 
just way in terms of mitigation solutions, in terms of renewable energy 
adoption – to help us accomplish a just energy transition, and in terms of 
climate change impacts on vulnerable populations,  

And for your leadership and advocacy in all of the above and more, 

The Earth Day Planning Committee of Salem State University is proud to 
honor Dr. Pat Gozemba, co-founder and co-chair of SAFE, and co-founder 
of the SSU Earth Day Planning Committee, with a Friend of the Earth 
Award.  We cannot imagine a more deserving recipient!






